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Hanrahan Youth Services would like to extend a big congratu-
lations to Natasha James for her 12 year anniversary with the 
company. Natasha is our Brampton group home coordinators 
where she gives her absolute best everyday! We want to thank 
Natasha for all her hard work, and acknowledge her in a special 
way. Thanks Natasha!

This time of year there are always exciting and action-packed 
adventures planned all around the city. Be sure to go online and 
research popular festivals and events. These types of events 

are a great way to have fun, be active 
and enjoy some of Toronto’s finest things 
to offer! There are social and cultural 
events, food events and much more.

Please also ensure that your youth have 
something planned for the summer – 
whether it be education, recreational or 
spending time with their families. There 
are tons of camps and day activities that 
should be arranged. Please contact your 
Resource Worker or Manager about 
possibilities for your youth.

Please ensure your properties are looking presentable. These 
are great ways to bring your kids together and do some work as 
a team. This is also a great way for your young people to earn 
some extra allowance! Please ensure you are planting flowers, 
mowing your lawns, removing weeds and keeping up the ap-
pearance of your yards. If you need to borrow the HYS work 
truck for the removal of garbage, please contact Erin at head 
office. Have a clean and presentable yard is of high importance 
for your home, neighbours and community.

The YMCA Summer Job Program Coordinates have already 
held an intake session at our main office for youth interested in 
working over the summer. If you have youth who did not sign 
up for this and are interested, please ensure you contact your 
Managers and Resource Workers right away as there may still 
be time to register. Please ensure you have all the appropriate 
documents and items needed for the intake.

Wonderland passes are now available for pick-up. Please  
ensure you contact Erin at head office before going to  
Wonderland. Thank you.
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